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Writing in response to the following agenda item.

Multi-Batch Products

The Department of Cannabis Control is considering regulatory updates to allow
the

retail sale of cannabis goods that include multiple products packaged together and
is

seeking input from the Committee and the public.

We are a licensed cannabis manufacturer and distributor and make products in a multitude of categories —
including vapes. edibles, pre-rolls and tablets. We are strongly in favor of allowing multi-batch products. Multi-
batch products can enhance consumer choice by allowing curated assortments, enabling customers to explore a
variety of strains or product forms without having to purchase them separately. They also promote responsible
consumption by offering smaller portions across different products, reducing over-purchasing while still supporting
trial and discovery. From a regulatory perspective, permitting multi-batch packaging streamlines retail operations,
aligns California with practices in other legal markets, and provides a pathway for innovation that supports both
consumer satisfaction and industry growth.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter,

Wesley Hein
wes@mammoth.org
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